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31 July 1956

Dear Mr. President:

This is with reference to Senator
Anderson's letter of July 27th which I am
returning herewith.

I have discussed this subject with
the Attorney General this morning. I recom-
mend that you acknowledge receipt of the
letter and state that you are referring it
for study and recommendation to the Secretary
of State, the Secretary of Defense, the
Attorney General, and the Chairman of the
Atomic Energy Commission. Following that
interim acknowledgment, I will hope to have
further suggestions within a short time.

Respectfully,
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Lewis L. Strauss ae

The President

The White House
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